
Issued by HSBC Bank (VietNam) Ltd. 

Announcement 

On changing name and location of Nguyen Van Cu Transaction 
office of HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd. 

Dear Valued Customers,   
We would like to inform that Nguyen Van Cu Transaction office of HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd. has been renamed and 
is officially moved to a new location from 07th September 2020, details as below: 

1. Updated name: 


 Full name in English: HSBC BANK (VIET NAM) LTD. – HO CHI MINH BRANCH – THAO DIEN TRANSACTION 
OFFICE 

2. Updated location: 
 Old address: 235 Nguyen Van Cu street (Royal Centre Building), Nguyen Cu Trinh Ward, District 1, Ho Chi 

Minh City 
 New address: L1-20 + L1-21 + L1.I.03 + L.1.I.05 Pearl Center shopping mall, Thao Dien Pearl 

Building, 12 Quoc Huong Street, Thao Dien Ward, District 2, Ho Chi Minh City
3. The schedule and business hours:
For your convenience to perform banking transactions, we would like to notify the schedule and business hours of the 
Transaction office as follows: 

Until 17:00 on 04 Sep 2020
Normal operations at the existing location:  
235 Nguyen Van Cu Street (Royal Centre Building),  Nguyen Cu Trinh Ward, 
District 1, Ho Chi Minh City 

From 08:00 on 07 Sep 2020 
onwards

The T.O and ATMs will resume normal operations at the new location:
L1-20 + L1-21 + L1.I.03 + L.1.I.05 Pearl Center shopping mall, Thao Dien Pearl 
Building, 12 Quoc Huong Street, Thao Dien Ward, District 2, Ho Chi Minh City

All other details of our Transaction office remain unchanged. 

Yours sincerely, 

HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd. 


